
Naumanns Norcal News - by Don Naumann 

COREY EASTWOOD has accepted the Superintendents position at Green Hills 
Country Club in Millbrae. He was the Supt/Mgr at Churn Creek near 
Redding. 

CARL KING will begin September 1 as Superintendent at the Peninsula Country 
Club in San Mateo. Fred Mays is still working for the club in another 
capacity. Carl was the Superintendent at La Quinta Country Club in 
Palm Springs. 

PAUL PAL has accepted the Superintendents position at Saratoga Country Club. 
Paul has been working at Diablo Country Club for the last 10 years as 
both foreman and mechanic. 

KAZ MASEBA at Stockton Golf and Country Club is now working on the construction 
of 5 lakes on the golf course which will take up about 10-12 acres of 
rough and fairway. Kaz has a very poor drainage because of the Delta, 
and during the winter he sometimes has a water table 1 foot below soil 
level. The soil will be used throughout the golf course. 

HOWARD FISHER left Bishop GC to take the Superintendents job at the Lakewood 
CC Dallas, Texas. He is meeting with the architect and they are im-
mediately going to rebuild all 18 greens. His new address: 6600 LaVista 
Dallas, Texas. 75104 

WALTER BRAY is with Advanced Drainage Systems, Madera 

WILLIAM BENGEYFIELD has bought and is operating a 9 hole golf course in 
Frankfurt, Michigan. He will remain with the USGA in the same capacity. 

•kiov IN MEMORIAM: Lee Meservy, who had been superintendent at Woodbridge and 

Ancil Hoffman Golf Courses retired in 1972 and moved to 
Grants Pass, Oregon, passed away of a heart attack July 
1984. 

Any change of jobs «nd or titles, addresses, phone numbers, requires a 
personal call or written notice to the office: 1233 Kansas Ave. 
Modesto, 95351 - (209) 523-7141. 


